
Submitter: Robert Burch 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Agriculture, Land Use, Natural 
Resources, and Water 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB3103 

Oregon should not prioritize timber production, and for God's sake not clearcuts!  

Other values may be much more important. 


